
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Dear Families                                       Friday 29th September 2023   

Everyone has continued to work so hard this week - children and 
staff.   

Children in the EYFS and KS1 got to enjoy an exciting drama 
workshop in our school hall.  Each class took it in turns to attend.   

Yesterday, some of our Year Five and Six children attended the 
Academy Leadership Training course, which will equip them to lead 
games in the KS1 playground at playtimes.  This will help to make 
playtimes even more fun for the younger children, as well as enable 
our older children to demonstrate service. 

Children who were successful in their applications for posts of 
responsibility have started in their new roles.  These roles are very 
important for the smooth running of the school. 

We had a lovely farewell assembly for Nelson the guide dog 
yesterday.  Nelson has been a dedicated and diligent member of 
staff at Bearwood for over ten years.  He has now retired - with 
yesterday being his last day.  He was very grateful for the gifts and 
cards he received. 

The school photographer will be in next week Friday.  You will 
receive further information about this. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Service 



 

  



 Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

 Fri 6th October - School Photographer – Individual Photos 
 Tues 10th October – KS1 Walk to Reddam House 
 Wed 11th October 9am – Reception Parents Phonic Workshop 
 Fri 13th October 9am - Prospective Parents’ Tour 
 Mon 16th October - BHM Assembly 
 Mon 16th October – 3.30-6pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Wed 18th October – 4-6.30pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Thurs 19th October – Osun Arts Foundation Workshop UKS2 
 Thurs 19th October – LKS2 trip to Stonehenge 
 Fri 20th October – International Attire Day 
 

Rabbit – Hanwika 

Otter – Charlotte 

Beaver – Olivia 

Red Kite – Chioma 

Fox - Izyan 

Dormouse – Ziyannah 

Red Squirrel – Francesca 

Hedgehog – Sakina 

Pine Marten – Poppy 

Rabbit – Dana 

Otter – Thomas 

Beaver – Amelia 

Red Kite – Kayson 

Fox - Oscar 

Dormouse – Mason 

Red Squirrel – Rhema, Alex + Lily 

Hedgehog – Reya 

Pine Marten – Archie 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 – Fox Class 311 Points 

UKS2 – UKS2 Girls 286 Points 

 



 

 

  

Reminder! 

Please take a look at your Arbor Shop to book for 
our upcoming events! 

-KS1 + KS2 Disco Tickets 

- Panto Tickets 

Kind regards 

Becky Barker 

PTA 

https://www.nessy.com/product/understanding-dyslexia-free-
parent-edition-for-dyslexia-awareness-month 

Nursery were the clear winners of our 
Sunflower Competition last term. Despite 
conditions that challenged the rest of the 
school's plants, their flowers truly lived 
up to the name 'titan', reaching amazing 
heights of about 9ft.  They will be 
receiving a well-earned prize! 



 

  

Car Parking Outside School 

We would like to remind parents and carers to 
park with due care and attention at drop off and 

pick up times.  Please DO NOT park on the 
yellow zig zag lines at the front on school as this 
inhibits the safety of all our children.   If you are 

asked to move please be respectful and 
remember that we are all trying to keep our 

children safe. 

Overdue Meal Payments 

Please ensure school meals are paid for 
in advance via your new Arbor App. 

Thank you for your support. 

EV2 Form – Reminder! 

Please ensure you return your generic EV2 
form to the school office.  

Thank you 

Menu Swap 

Due to Census we will be swapping our Thursday 
and Friday Menu this week. 

Thursday 5th October – Fish Fingers or Beet 
Burger 

Friday 6th October – Chicken Korma or Vegetable 
Wellington 

Please do encourage your children to have a 
school lunch on Thursday 5th October to help with 

our school budget. 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

RJ Koda –95.6%    

RM Orsa – 98.3%  

Rabbit –96.5%  

Otter –100% Winners  

Beaver - 96%  

Red Kite –97.2%  

Dormouse –96.6%  

Fox –98.3%  

Red Squirrel –93.9%  

Hedgehog –91.2%  

Pine Marten –97.3%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 
visit the school gallery. 

Nursery  
Reception  

Year 1 
Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 
Years 5 and 6 
School Gallery 



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 


